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that Jonathan is still not too well but it was nice to have Pam Baddeley singing to
us again. Ken Han from Stockport came on as a solo singer and Bernard Jones
played a couple of tunes on a Banjo in two slightly different styles. Also it was
nice to see Dolwen Shone's little niece in the thrash with a small wooden uke.

Pleased to report that Dennis Lee, Geoff Shone and yodelling Fred Stevenson are
all recovering from their different maladies. We have many unsung heroes who
help at our evenings and I will try to mention them all as time goes by. This time
it is the ladies on the Admissions' desk. It is not like a hospital; you can get in
there without waiting 18 months. There is Margaret Royle, Dorothy Davidson
and Sheila Beech (unfortunately not too well) and when they understaffed there
is always someone else brought in to fill the spot. Tonight we had Margaret's
sister Nancy from Glasgow helping out. Thanks ladies for your smiling and
friendly faces.

And thank you to our ace reporter, Cliff Royle, who does a wonderful job in
digging out all this information. Our young 75 year old is off on a 200 mile walking
(carrying a full pack) trip shortly, so we wish him all the very best.

hhdkhdhhkdhbhhdhdhhhdhhdhhhbhbhdhdddbhdadhddthhdhddhhkhhhhidhdhbhdhdditik

lee l‘pO Ol - Well we’ve had some stick this last 12 months about the

sound system at Liverpool but I can assure you that those days are over. The
amp that we had has given some good service in the past at various charity
occasions but since taking it to Liverpool it has produced the most awful sound -
“like singing down a tube”™ Or so Des Redfern keeps telling us.

Anyway we've now installed a great little Marshall (top of the range) powered
amp which produces a wonderful sound. Also we had some spare cash in the
Stan Watkinson, Jim Bramwell and Stan Evans charity fund so we’ve purchased
a mixer that will receive 2 mikes, a mini player and a tape player. Sounds great.

Our thanks to all who support Liverpool, Tom Bailey does a great job in kecping
the meeting going every month and we appreciate members bringing along gifts
for the raffle.

UP DATE - Just back from the Liverpool meeting and the sound system was
a disaster. This is the third amp that has caused problems. Just as we were
ready to throw it through the window one of the venue committee said, “Oh we
always have problems like that with our CD player. It is something to do with
power surges in the electric mains”, Apparently we need a Power Surge Board
which costs only about £15. After nine years we have finally solved the problem.

AhkhkhkhrdhhAAhhhhhAdhhhhhhkhhhhhhddbhhhdhhhhrhkhhhhhhhdhhrkhdhdhdidhn

YOUNG MEMBERS SERIES - I'm waiting for articles from ||| 202 Aray

Eastwood which I hope to include in the next issue.
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